REFERENCES

Allen, Paula. "History of Edgewood Schools." MySanAntonio.com 23 January 2011.

Austin, Stephen P., Joe C. Freeman and Rebecca Procter. <u>Historic Housing Guide, Kelly Air Force Base,</u> San Antonio, Texas. Geo-Marine, Inc.: Plano, TX, March 1995.

Author Unknown. "Billy Mitchell is Declared Adequate Public Quarters." Flying Times 27 May 1960.

Author Unknown. "Mitchell Village Facelift Marks First Area Modernization." <u>Kelly Observer</u> 13 November 1975.

Author Unknown. "BMV Quarters to be allocated to Eligible AF Military." Flying Times 10 June 1960.

Author Unknown. "County Commissioners Seek Cupples Road Rail Crossing." <u>San Antonio Express</u> 16 February 1950.

Author Unknown. "Mitchell Village Facelift Marks First Area Modernization." <u>Kelly Observer</u> 13 November 1975.

Author Unknown. "The Billy Mitchell Village." Flying Times 14 July 1950.

Belgian American Club of Texas. <u>The Belgian Gardens</u>. Universal Bookbindery, Inc.: San Antonio, TX, 2005.

Browning, Robert S. III. <u>Special Study: The Bungalow Colony at Kelly Air Force Base</u>. Office of History, San Antonio Air Logistics Center: Kelly Air Force Base, TX, January 1989.

Call, Tomme. "Stephenson Access Road Project Key to Kelly Traffic Problem." San Antonio Express 21 April 1953.

Coburn, James. "Billy Mitchell Village Now Phasing Out Units." Lackland Talespinner 24 March 2006.

Coburn, James. "Billy Mitchell Village Residents Get Options." <u>Lackland Talespinner</u> 31 March 2006.

Daughters of the Republic of Texas. Patriot Ancestor Album.

Day, Ross. "More than Just a House." <u>Kelly Observer</u> 27 January 1994.

Director of Support Activities, San Antonio Air Material Area. <u>Study of Access Road Requirements for Kelly Air Force Base</u>. Kelly AFB, TX, June 1956.

Dominguez, Gil. "Kelly Salutes Hudnell Drive Anniversary." Kelly Observer 20 September 1989.

Edgewood Independent School District. <u>Edgewood: The Story, the People</u>. San Antonio, TX: 1986.

Freeman, Joe. <u>HABS Level IV Documentation- Kelly Air Force Base, San Antonio, Texas. Documentation of Historic Resources</u>. Geo-Marine, Inc.: Fort Worth, TX, January 1997.

Freeman, Martha. <u>Historic Context for Kelly Air Force Base: Kelly Air Force Base, An American Flying Field</u> and Air Depot, 1917-1946. Date Unknown.

Freeman, Martha and Joe Freeman. <u>An Architectural and Historical Assessment of the Bungalow</u> Colony, Kelly Air Force Base, San Antonio, Texas. Geo-Marine, Inc.: Plano, TX, March 1994.

Greater Kelly Development Corporation. <u>Creating Economic Opportunities for Kelly Air Force Base and San Antonio for the 21st Century.</u> KPMG: San Antonio, TX, March 1997.

Hedden, Carole Rickard. Demand for Talent Grows Despite Shrinking Economy. <u>Aviation Week</u> 13 August 2010.

Hussey, Ann K., Dr. Robert S. Browning III, Ross Day, Sergeant Michael J. Obert, Elizabeth Manning and Patricia E. Parrish. Kelly Air Force Base: Eighty-Five Years of Service. San Antonio, 2001.

Johnson, Charles Theodore. "Edgewood: A History of a San Antonio Suburb, 1870 – 1959." M. A. Thesis, Trinity U., 1960.

Jordan, R.G. "Henry Van de Walle Known as Civic, Church 'Fireball'". <u>San Antonio Express-News</u> 13 July 1963.

Journal of the Life and Culture of San Antonio: The Belgians of Early San Antonio. University of the Incarnate Word, http://www.uiw.edu/sanantonio/draves.html

Kane, Kimberly L. and Joe Freeman. <u>An Architectural and Historical Assessment of the 1600 and 1700</u> Areas, Kelly Air Force Base, San Antonio, Texas. Geo-Marine, Inc.: Plano, TX, December 1993.

Manning, Thomas A. A History of Military Aviation in San Antonio. San Antonio, September 2000.

McGaffey, Edna S. <u>History of Kelly Air Force Base, Texas (Including Duncan Field) from March 1917 to August 1955</u>. SAAMA Information Services Office: San Antonio, TX, Date Unknown.

Montoya, Juan. <u>A Brief History of Historical Sites and Structures on Kelly Air Force Base</u>. Office of History, San Antonio Air Logistics Center: Kelly AFB, TX, April 1993.

National Register of Historical Places. http://www.nationalregisterofhistoricplaces.com

Nesmith, Samuel. <u>The Belgian Texans</u>. University of Texas Institute of Texan Cultures: San Antonio, TX, 1982.

Nevin, David. "Housing 'Crisis' Eases." San Antonio Light 14 June 1960.

Peter, Duane E., Maynard B. Cliff, Joe Freeman and Kimberly L. Kane. <u>Kelly Air Force Base Historic</u> Preservation Plan. Geo-Marine, Inc.: Plano, TX, April 1992.

<u>Presentation by Maj. Gen. W.T. Hudnell, Commander, San Antonio Air Material Area to the City Council</u> of San Antonio, 3 November 1960.

San Antonio Air Logistics Center Office of History, Kelly AFB, Texas. <u>A Brief History of Kelly Air Force</u> <u>Base</u>. San Antonio, June 1993.

San Antonio Air Logistics Center Office of History, Kelly AFB, Texas. <u>A Pictoral History of Kelly Air Force</u> <u>Base</u>. San Antonio, 1984.

San Antonio Air Material Area, Kelly AFB, Texas. <u>Study of Access Road Requirements for Kelly Air Force Base.</u> June 1956.

Texas State Historical Association: A Digital Gateway to Texas History. <u>Land Grants</u>. The Handbook of Texas Online. http://www.tshaonline.org/handbook/online/articles/mpl01

Texas State Historical Association: A Digital Gateway to Texas History. <u>Maverick County</u>. The Handbook of Texas Online. http://www.tshaonline.org/handbook/online/articles/hcm06

Texas State Historical Association: A Digital Gateway to Texas History. Old San Antonio Road. The Handbook of Texas Online. http://www.tshaonline.org/handbook/online/articles/exo04

Texas State Historical Association: A Digital Gateway to Texas History. <u>Texas and New Orleans Railroad</u>. The Handbook of Texas Online. http://www.tshaonline.org/handbook/online/articles/eqt06

Vickery & Associates, Inc. Consulting Engineers. <u>Kelly Air Force Base Redevelopment: Potable Water, Storm Water Drainage & Circulation Infrastructure Final Report.</u> San Antonio, May 1997.